
 

 

 

 

May 21, 2024 

 

Lee Pavone, Sr. Mechanical Engineer 

Yonkers Public Schools 

One Larkin Center 

Yonkers, NY 10701 

 

Re:   YPS-RFB-7148 VAT ABATEMENT PS-5, PS-8, PS-25 & PS-31 

 

Dear Lee, 

 

After completing a review of the bids received for the Vinyl Asbestos floor tile abatement at PS-

5, PS-8, PS-25 and PS-31 RFB-7148, Eisenbach and Ruhnke Engineering, P.C. (E&R) 

recommends awarding the project to Milburn Sales Company Inc. D/B/A Milburn Flooring 

Mills.   

 

It is recommended that the project be awarded to Milburn Flooring in the amount of 

$184,530.00.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jack Eisenbach, P.E. 

President  
 

CY24M01/01 


